## Sacred Heart & St. Francis Parish, Gorton

## First Holy Communion June 2023



24/09/2022

## Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are now taking registrations for the 2022-2023 cohort of children wanting to make their first Holy Communion in June 2023. Children in school year 3 or above are invited to join the programme. We will be asking families to commit to attending the single Saturday session each month, as well as the weekly Sunday 10:30 Mass at Sacred Heart, or the Saturday Vigil at St Francis 17:30.

Saturday sessions will run 11.45-13.15 on the following dates:

- November 12th
- December 10th
- January 14th
- February 11th
- March 11th
- April 22nd
- May 13th

Please keep all Saturdays in June 2023 free; Dates of First Holy Communion Masses will be confirmed in April.

To register your family, please fill in the form on our website: sacredheartstfrancisgorton.co.uk/sacraments

In submitting the registration form, you are making a commitment to support your child through the programme and to ensure attendance at both the weekly Mass celebrations and the monthly Saturday sessions (a register will be kept). If you cannot keep up with the commitment, your child will be invited to join the 2023-2024 programme.

Please complete the form by **WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 2nd** at the latest. I and the parish catechists look forward to receiving your registration and to working with your family on the Journey of Faith ahead.

## Fr. Kevin Murphy

God bless, Fr. Kevin Murphy

Sacred Heart Presbytery, Levenshulme Road, Gorton, Manchester M18 7WJ

0161 223 0338

parish@sacredheartstfrancisgorton.co.uk www.sacredheartstfrancisgorton.co.uk